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World Congress on Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology

July 16-17, 2025 | Vienna, Austria

Date: 28 Feb, 2025

To

Assoc Prof lan Loh
Singhealth,
Singapore

We are pleased to extend our formal invitation to you for the "World Congress on Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology"
which will be held from July 16-17, 2025 at Vienna, Austria. This prestigious event will focus on the theme "Harmonizing
Senses: Innovations and Insights in Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology."

We greatly value your expertise and contributions to the field, and it is with great honor that we invite you to participate as a
delegate. Your presence at this summit will provide an excellent opportunity for networking, exchanging knowledge, and
engaging in discussions on the latest advancements in the field.

For more details PS: https://otorhinocongress.org/

We are eager to welcome you to Vienna, Austria!

Warm Regards,

Anam Ara

Program Director | Oto-Rhino 2025

SCHOLARS CONFERENCES LIMITED

21 Clifton Road, Newcastle Upon Tyne, England
United Kingdom, NE4 6XH

Email: otorhino@scholarconferences.org
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